
 

 
 

 

26th November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

RE: Year 10 Spoken Language Presentation 

 

As part of your child’s GCSE English Language, they are required to complete a spoken 

language presentation at the end of the academic year. In preparation for this we have 

invited The Speakers Trust to deliver a spoken language workshop to 90 Year 10 

students.  

 

Your child has been selected to take part in this exciting opportunity that is designed to 

build confidence and develop the skills they need to succeed.  

 

The workshop will be delivered to students on Tuesday 3rd December, during the 

college day.  

 

For more information, please click the link below to watch the short video. 

 

It's time to Speak Out on Vimeo 

We hope that all students will enjoy the day and benefit from this wonderful chance to 

shine.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

E Chambers 

Mrs E Chambers 

ACTL English  

 

https://vimeo.com/629988542/f9b191bbb9

